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Committee Meeting

Minutes

	Date: September 1st  August 2015
ILTSC

	Present :     Jane Bryant, Martin Archer, Dan Wilkinson Hilda Coulsey, Shirley Wood, Paul Wood, Paul Stephens, Rachel Carter, Neil Chapman.



	Apologies:  Val Kerr

	Item
	
	Action

	1
	Minutes of Meeting 11th August  Agreed. The note regarding membership should have been attached
	PS

	2
	Matters Arising.
i. Monthly News Digest. This had been opened by 61% of recipients. Limited feedback, but no refusals. Next to follow October Committee meeting. 
ii. Club Kit. Terry now had more stock. Xmas promotional suggested. Val still discussing other stock with D&R.
iii. Gazette Reports still outstanding. Clarification from Will Buckton needed.
	DW

	3
4

	Running the Club

i.       Harrier of the Month and Volunteer of the Month. Nominations as follows

HoM: 

· Dave Wilby – Glencoe Skyline
· Brian Melia – Jos Naylor Challenge

· David Chandler – Burnsall Races and improvement
VoM:

· Dan Wilkinson for the e-newsletter
The HoM was David Chandler, and VoM Dan Wilkinson. 
ii.      AGM. 
Agenda agreed. Paul S proposed using Dotty Print to copy papers. 25 copies should be adequate. PS to advise of lead-in time required for printing.
iii.  ILTSC Rent. The revised contract was still outstanding, and it was noted that the development work at ILTSC meant that the field was unlikely to be useable. This should be reflected in the quarterly rent paid. Martin A to discuss further with ILTSC.
iv. Membership Forms. Rachel had previously circulated these. Some further changes were proposed. It was agreed to delete the Student 2nd claim category, and to make explicit that a form was required for each joint member.
 Developing the Club.  
BRSC Development Plans. There had been no developments since the last Committee meeting. A further meeting of the steering group was taking place on September 8th.

	PS
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	5.
	AOB
i     Steve Coy attended to explain the options for a new club tent. It was felt that the tent needed to be zippable on the 4th side and that more information on weight, pack size, and cost was required. Steve to circulate via e-mail
ii     Because of non participation by some registered runners in the West Yorkshire XCs it was agreed that members should pay in full and then be re-imbursed by the club.

iii   Paul S advised that club entries for the London Marathon would not be opening until November. It was agreed to proceed with the usual timetable for club places, assuming we would receive 4 places as last year.
	SC
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	Date of next meeting – Tuesday October 6th  8.40pm ILTSC 

	


